
Hello everyone, 

 

As some of you may have heard, there is a possibility of snow on Monday morning.  While UH is usually 
very good about cancelling in-person classes in the event of bad weather, I wanted to send out some 
information regardless.   

 

First, and most important, regardless of if the campus is open or closed, if you feel your safety is in 
danger driving in, then stay home!  Anything I have to tell you in class is not so valuable as to put 
yourself in danger. 

 

Second, if the campus is shut down or if I feel that the roads are too dangerous for me to drive in, I will 
send additional information, via email and casa posting early on Monday morning  (usually I am on the 
road between 5:30am and 5:45 am, so if you don't hear from me by 6:00 am, expect class as usual).  If 
this happens, I will post pre-recorded video lectures covering the content that we were intended to 
cover in class that day.  Additionally, I will be available through my online tutoring sessions in MS Teams 
during our normal class time to review any or all content and be available for additional questions. 

 

Third, because this has happened in the past, if I do not contact you in the morning, but you get a 
notification that UH campus is shut down due to the weather, it may mean that I was already driving 
here when they shut down the campus.  If UH officially closes for the day, obviously, class is not being 
held.  If I didn't contact you early, I will contact you as soon as I get to campus.  (I will not be posting to 
casa while I am driving, so be patient.) 

 

I think I covered all possible scenarios, but if I missed anything, please ask during class today or Friday. 

 

See you soon. 

 

--Dr. C 


